
Public Works Committee Meeting 
August 20, 2017, Johnsburg Community Club 

 
In attendance: Chairman Kevin McEvoy, Len Bathje, Wally Steffens, Chuck Schaefer and Jim 

Blackowicz 

 

Meeting started: 6:36pm  

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Approval of 

Minute 

 

 

 

Department 

Review 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Engineer’s 

Report 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chairman’s 

Report 

 

 

Adjournment 

Committee Member Bathje moved to approve the 

June 28, 2017 minutes. Seconded by Committee 

Member Schaefer. All present voted aye. Motion 

carried.  

 

Dave Walsh – Public Works Foreman reported:  

• Used 579.9 tons of sand during the flood 

25,000 sandbags. PW has picked up used 

bags 

• Replacing culverts & blacktop patching 

• Tree trimming 

• Blacktop patching 

• Installing new street signs 

• PW sign wrap has been completed 

 

 

Village Engineer Tim Hartnett reported:  

• Church St Road improvement – curb and 

gutter are completed 

• Landscape will be restored by Community 

Club for Saufen Speil 

• All driveways are done 

• Stamped concrete will be used 

• Road project has gone out to bid 

• Created spreadsheet for rated roads 

• Sunnyside Beach sewer hook-ups are around 

50% complete 

• Police Dept area at PW building is 99% 

completed 

• Cold storage at PW has been approved 

 

Chairman McEvoy reported: 

• The county will not be giving funds for 

private roads. 

 

Committee Member Schaefer moved to adjourn. 

Committee Member Bathje seconded the motion. All 

Committee Members present voted aye. Motion 

carried at 7:22PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


